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HOLLY HILL — Synergy Billing is working to develop the first phase of a planned 
headquarters campus on the site of the old Holly Hill Middle School that it hopes 
to move into by year's end, but that's too long of a wait for company, which has 
outgrown its 9,000-square-foot leased office space in Daytona Beach. 

The Holly Hill City Commission this past week approved an agreement to lease 
two adjoining spaces at the city-owned The Market commercial complex to 
Synergy Billing. The Market is at the corner of Riverside Drive and Second Street. 

The company, which currently employs 100 workers, plans to immediately begin 
renovating the spaces with plans to move its Synergy Billing Academy and 
provider credentialing department there in early February, said Jeannette Duerr, 
director of corporate communications. 

The leases are for one year with options to renew for an additional two years, she 
said. 

Synergy Billing plans to convert the classroom space it currently uses at its 
headquarters at 1410 LPGA Blvd. into office space, said Duerr, who added that 
about a dozen workers will be relocated to the temporary digs at The Market. 
"We'll also have students who are in training there," she said. 

The company, which provides medical billing services to community health 
centers across the country, has more than doubled the size of its work force since 
2013. It was named one of the nation's fastest-growing private companies, based 
on revenue growth, last year by Inc. magazine, but Duerr said its lack of space to 
add more workers has forced it to hold off on taking on more business. 



"We have a six-month waiting list for community health centers that have 
requested our assistance," she said. 

"We have six to seven positions that we'd fill today if we had the space," she said. 

 


